

The Sun Light



The Rotary Club of Georgetown - Sun City

www.clubrunner.ca/georgetownsuncity

September 17, 2013

Quote of the Week

There is no such thing in anyone's life as an unimportant day.

Alexander Woollcott

Program Last Week(9-10)

Building communities, and enriching lives is the motto of the Wesleyan at Estrella, as explained by their Vice-President, Dan Bonner.

His presentation included a video of Estrella telling of its many amenities. The home is also in the process of a major expansion, and a large public fund raising campaign is underway.

Meeting Order

Presiding: John Chenoweth Pledge: Hugh Young Prayer: Membership 4-Way Test: Doyle Brown

Guests of Rotary

Dan and Sue Bonner Jane King-asst. to Dan

Anniversaries

Bob –Glenda Crandall-59th Herman-Betty Knodel-54th

Birthdays

Tom Minor-73rd

Happy Bucks (\$46)

Don Mabray was happy Baylor's football team is off to a great start. Other were happy to be Rotarians and for the rain.

New Rotarian

Let's all welcome Lara Denney into our club. She is employed at the Liberty Mutual Insurance Company. Lara was inducted by Lou Gibson, who gave a short history of Rotary International, and named many of the strengths of our organization.

Program Today

Ron Swain-Assistant District Governor Welcome Ron!!!!

Sept. 24 Shelly Hargrove-

Future Programs

city of Georgetown
Oct. 1 Club Assembly
Oct. 8 Rich Kaye-Rotary
District Governor
Oct. 15 David Lea- Life after
Sun City
Oct. 22 No Tues. meeting
Oct. 29 Meeting at Scott &
White Hospital in R.R.
Nov. 5 New Member Bios.

Important Dates

Oct. 23 Anniversary Dinner at the Oaks from 6 - 8:30PM Nov. 8 - 10 Sun City Arts and Crafts Fair

A Prayer of Thanks

Oh Lord, we thank you for the gifts of your bounty, which we enjoyed today. As you have provided for us in the past, so may you sustain us throughout our lives. While we enjoy your gifts, may we never forget the needy.

Weekly Wrap Up

President John read a letter from Vince and Kathy Verdicchio in which they donated over \$300 to our Breakfast With Santa Fund. They had a charity in memory of a son and recently closed it, sharing part of the fund with our club.

Carolyn Holloway donated her ad space in the Palace Theater handbill to our club. Thanks Carolyn!